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Comments: Dear Permitting Officials,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold Idaho's

comment period. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first came into our state, in

large part because much of the proposed project will take place on public land. The more I have learned about

the project, the more concerned I become.

 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. I urge you to not move forward with any approval

process due to the concerns regarding water contamination let alone destruction of animal habitat and Animals

themselves.

 

Thank you for considering my thoughts on the project. I am grateful for the virtual meeting room you created. It

made learning about the project easy and gave me the tools I needed to submit meaningful comments within the

60-day timeframe.

 

To reiterate, DO NOT APPROVE THIS PROPOSED PROJECT IN ANY FORM WHATSOEVER!!!!


